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Comments: no way on the Flathead National Forest's proposed 272-square-mile Mid-Swan Landscape
"Restoration” Project

Honestly, PLEASE show the public that you're not bought. This is so unreal that you would even propose this.

Whether you like it or not, grizzly bears are still protected under ESA, they need roadless areas in order to
survive.

We also don't need to take more trees down, other than for financial profit. We have enough materials on the
planet that need to be refused before we go knocking down more trees. We are such a wasteful society and this
is part of the problem.

This project is an embarrassment.

The DEIS fails to look at reducing road levels in order NOT to threaten the great bears. And what about the lynx?

What are you even doing in your job if you're not protecting land for the animals. You are bought and sold by
money, it is a disgrace.

I'd be nice in this letter but | am so over this hogwash.

Sincerely,



